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Hello, 
 A GREAT BIG THANK YOU for all the 
special things you did and gifts you sent in!! I 
definitely felt appreciated!! 😊 

There is so much I need to communicate 
with you, that I am sending a special email 
with end of the year information in it. Please  
look for and read it. 

It is hard for me to believe we only have 
2 more weeks of school. What a wonderful year 
of learning it has been! 
 Blessings, 
Mrs. Radcliffe, Mrs. Herman, Miss Rudenko 

 

 2nd Grade News 

Weekly Specials 

Monday – Gym 

Tuesday - Library  

Wednesday – Art 

Thursday – Chapel, Music,  

                   FIELD TRIP 

Friday – Field Day 

 
Spelling Words (last list 
of the year) 
 

groan croak 
 
charcoal zone 
 
stone rewrote 
 
ocean both 
 
clothes close 
 
sew  so 

 
The test will be on Thursday before 
our field trip because Field Day is on 
Friday. 

Academic Plans Week of 
5/19/25 
  
Math: We will learn about fractions this week. 
  
Language: Last half of unit 14 in Superkids 
        Read and write long o words 
        Suffix -ness 

       No AR tests this week 
       Reading groups with books 
 

Social Studies: We are making a booklet about 
                      Landforms this week.               
 
Bible: Paul and Silas shared their faith in  
         prison. We can pray, praise God, and 
         share the good news of Jesus no matter  
         our circumstances. 
   
Memory Verse: The last memory verse of the 
year is Acts 16:31.  They will need to write the 
verse from memory. 

Nancy Radcliffe 
nradcliffe@phcawarriors.com 

May 16, 2025 

Memory Verse:  
They replied, “Believe in 
the Lord Jesus, and you 
will be saved- you and your 
household.”     Acts 16:31 


